
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
January 6, 2022 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI is announcing the maturity of the 2513 75-Watt 24VDC Power Supply. 
 
The functions and features of this product have been directly replaced by the new 2513-A 75-Watt 24VDC 
Power Supply which adds support for Redundancy Operation in 2500-R11-A bases. 
 
Maturity of the 2513 is effective immediately and new 2513-A units are available from stock now. 
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 
 

 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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